
Snohomish County is replacing  
a failing 24-inch drainage pipe 
that crosses 156th St SE in the 
8500 block. The new pipe will be 
36 inches to accommodate a 
higher capacity of water.

Schedule
Construction is expected to occur 
in August and last for two weeks. 
Construction crews will be working 
Monday – Thursday, approximately 
7 a.m. – 4 p.m.

SNOHOMISH COUNTY CONSERVATION & NATURAL RESOURCES

Traffic Impacts
This project will require a two-week 
24/7 full-road closure. There will be 
a detour route (see map).

More Information
• Learn more and/or sign up for email

alerts on the project webpage:
snohomishcountywa.gov/6060

• Questions? Contact Jacqueline Rieger:
           jrieger@snoco.org

425-262-2598
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156th St SE will be closed two weeks 
while crews replace a failing drainage 
pipe. Sign up to receive an email  
notifying you of the closure dates.
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Translations, interpretations, and ADA accommodations 
are available upon request. Call 425-388-3464. (TTY: 711)

Se encuentran disponibles traducciones, interpretaciones 
y adaptaciones de conformidad con la ADA a pedido. 
425-388-3464 (TTY: 711)
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